
From: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/5/2017 9:01:45 AM
Subject: RE: Jobs

Hey. So yea, I got a message from them while I was on vacation that says they have changed something again. Are you 
still not able to access it?
 
From: Hayden Grooms [mailto:HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 11:03 AM
 
To: Roberts, John 
Subject: FW: Jobs
 
Good morning,
 
Tori Beth is having trouble accessing The State and it is giving her the same error message that it was giving me. I did 
not know if you had any helpful tips or tricks that you could pass along to resolve this issue, but any help would be 
much appreciated.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
 
From: Tori Beth Black 
 
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 10:59 AM
 
To: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: FW: Jobs
 
Can you still access the State? It kicked me out and when I tried to log back in this came up.
 

 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 10:52 AM
 
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Jobs
 
I think this is worth posting
 
http://www.thestate.com/opinion/article158206689.html​
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Maybe something like, "Let's not bring this job-killer to SC"
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